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Senator Ken LaValle announced that New York State will now offer free specialty
license plates for those who purchase lifetime fishing, hunting or parks passes.

Senator LaValle said, “The new plates enable individuals to illustrate their love and
involvement in various activities. The designs range from a beach scene to various
fish or natural hunting scenes. | am sure that many in our area will enjoy the new
designs.”

The recently introduced NY State Adventure Licenses are lifetime passes for hunting,
fishing or visiting NY State Parks. By purchasing any of those passes, individuals can


https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/recreation-and-tourism

receive the free, custom “l Love NY” license plate showing their enthusiasm for the
outdoors.

To view the designs and for more information call the NY License Center Help Desk
Team at (518) 453-8130 between the hours of 8:30 am and 4:30 pm Monday-Friday,
with the exception of NYS - observed holidays or visit:
http://licensecenter.ny.gov/nys-adventure-license
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